

Cemetery Newsletter—Saint John's Abbey, Parish and Alumni & Friends Update

2021 Christmas Wreaths

Local Boy Scout Troop #9 is again providing their wreath program this year. A 25-inch fresh pine wreath will be delivered and placed at the cemetery lot or niche of your family member shortly after Thanksgiving. A digital photo of each wreath placement will be e-mailed (or mailed) to each person ordering, to confirm the placement. A tag on the wreath will designate who it is in memory of and who donated the wreath.

This is an opportunity for the Boy Scouts to perform community service, and 100% of the proceeds stay within the troop to fund future scout activities and outings. Orders are being accepted now through **November 1st.**

ed now unough 1 to tember 1st.	
Mail below to: Saint John's Abbey Cemetery, PO Box 2400, Collegeville, MN 563 Questions: 320-363-3434 or jstang@csbsju.edu	
Check payable to: Boy Scout Troup 9	
Quantity of Wreaths requested:	
Quantity x \$ Amount (\$28 each) = \$	To the second
Ordered for:	WATER STATES
Please list name of deceased loved one for whom wreath is being purchased.	
Ordered by:	
Your Phone	
Your E-Mail Address:	